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16th July 2022 

Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Re: HEATWAVE ADVICE 
 
Haringey have not advised any school to close as a result of the current hot weather we are experiencing. 
They have met with the Department for Education and are being guided by advice from the United 
Kingdom Health Security Agency and The London Resilience Partnership. 
 
 
A change in advice or guidance can happen very quickly but for now the advice is to stay open. We are 
taking sensible measures to keep everyone as comfortable as possible. Please note the following: 
 

 Monday and Tuesday will be non-uniform day and children can wear loose, comfortable clothes as 
this will  be cooler 

 Apply sun screen before school 

 Ensure your child has a full water bottle. It can be refilled throughout the day 

 Provide a sunhat 

 We have provided additional shaded areas 

 Windows and doors will be open and blinds drawn as necessary 

 We will all encourage children not to run around as much 

 We will limit the time outside in the extreme heat during the hottest part of the day 

 Staff know the signs of heat related difficulties children or vulnerable adults might experience and 
our team of First Aiders will take appropriate measures as required 
 

The relaxing of uniform will just be for two days unless the conditions continue, in which case we will make 
decisions daily as to whether this changes back. 
 
If Haringey contacts us and advises us to close we will contact you immediately by email and by text. 
 
We will be informing you tomorrow, Sunday 17th July  regarding  the coach trips for Monday and Tuesday 
and any other updates.  
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Mrs Stav 
Headteacher 

Crowland Road 

London 

N15 6UX 

Tel: 020 8800 4553 

frontdesk@crowland.haringey.sch.uk 

www.crowland.haringey.sch.uk 

  


